
Quality Water for
Southwest North Dakota

We Are Not Done
Because Quality Water Matters

The Southwest Pipeline Project and its award-winning, quality water are the 
foundation of southwest North Dakota for many reasons….

Quality of Life for Thousands of Residents 
Economic Development of the Region

Future Growth of Southwest North Dakota

Southwest Pipeline Project
2021-2023 Biennium Proposed Funding Needs

January 2021

2021-2023 Proposed Funding Needs were submitted for the Water Development Plan prior to the downturn 
in the Resources Trust Fund revenue. The Main Transmission Line (MTL) Capacity Upgrades from the Ray 

Christensen Pump Station to Belfied, Davis Buttes, and New England Reservoirs with an estimated project cost 
of $8.3 Million are not funded in the current biennium. The MTL Upgrades remain a need for Southwest Water 

Authority and the Southwest Pipeline Project.

$32.5 million
Intake Pump Station

Strategic Hydraulic Improvements
Rural Distribution Expansion

Treatment Plant Equipment Procurement



*in millions	      1991-2020

•	 Quality drinking water is SWA’s top priority 365 days a year, 24/7

•	 State’s ROI is now nearly $14,000 per day

•	 Approaching $11 million to the Resources Trust Fund per biennium

•	 SWA’s water has received multiple international awards for its quality and 
taste

•	 Governed by a 15-member, publicly elected Board of Directors dedicated to 
SWA’s mission

•	 In the last 25 years, SWA’s water sales have increased by nearly a factor of 
four

•	 The Project pays back on all rural, domestic, municipal and industrial water 
sales into the Resources Trust Fund  

3 Water Treatment Plants
	 12 Counties

	 5,262 Miles of Pipeline
7,330 Customers
      560+ Waiting List Locations

34 Million Gallons of Storage
	 33 Communities
     29 Tanks and Reservoirs


